The Worth County FY 2024-2025 Proposed Budget will be available to the public on May 16,
2024 on the 3rd floor of the Courthouse, 201 N Main Street in Sylvester, Georgia immediately
following the County Commission meeting. The budget will be available during regular business
hours.

A Public Hearing on the Worth County FY 2024-2025 Proposed Budget will be held on
Tuesday, June 4, 2024 at 6:45 P.M. in the Commissioners’ Board Room located on the 3rd
floor of the Courthouse, 201 N Main Street in Sylvester, Georgia. Anyone wishing to make
comments on the Budget is invited to attend.

ADOPTION of the Worth County FY 2024-2025 Proposed Budget is scheduled for Thursday,
June 20, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. during the Regular Commission Meeting in the Commissioners’
Board Room located on the 3rd floor of the Courthouse, 201 N Main Street in Sylvester, Georgia.

These meetings are open to the public.

Persons with special needs relating to handicapped accessibility or foreign language should
contact Carl Rowland, County Administrator at least two weeks prior to the meeting. Mr.
Rowland can be located at 201 N. Main Street, Suite 30, Sylvester, GA and is available between
the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, except holidays, or you may call
229-776-8200. Persons with hearing disabilities may consider using the Georgia Relay Service
at (TDD) 1-800-255-0056 or (voice) 1-800-255-0135.
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